
 

Dear Pastor, Churches, Friends and Partners in the Ministry, 

Praising God for His unending provision for the ministry here in Cambodia. We are so thankful and blessed to be one of 
your partner here in Cambodia. 

It is almost 2 months since we have the virus here in Cambodia and since then, 
we are not allowed to gather and have our service in the church. We also cannot 
invite people going to Church. It is very hard for every one of us to think about 
everything that is happening right now but I believe that God is in control. We 
really miss having a normal service in our place. But we are praising God because 
we can sEll do our service inside with the kids. 

We have a lockdown for a week for the Khmer New year. I know this is just a fast lockdown compared with the other 
countries. Boarders from province to province have been close that even to the nearest market in our place we cannot 
go to buy some foods. By the grace of God we already prepared for the lockdown, but every food that we bought is very 
expensive unEl unto this day.  

The kids are doing well, we want to say thank you for always remembering us through your prayers. We don’t know yet 
when the classes will resume in their school but we are keeping them busy while they are staying in the house. They are 
studying English during weekdays and we are having different kind of acEviEes for them. They are sEll learning how to 
play guitar. We’re also teaching them how to be clean. It is just a liNle bit different for them this year for the Khmer New 
Year because we cannot bring them anywhere because of the virus. 

We are praying to have a kitchen and we have an answered prayer, but we are just waiEng that everything will be back to 
normal so that we can start our construcEon for our kitchen. 

Prayer Requests: 

1. God’s protecEon 

2. God’s provision 

3. Kid’s health 

4. My wife’s pregnancy 


